
NOTICE 
 

 

 

AS OF MONDAY, FEBRUARY 26, 2024 NO VESSELS 
OF ANY SIZE WILL BE ACCEPTED AT THE 

WESTMORELAND COUNTY TRANSFER STATION.   
 

Please contact the King George Landfill, King & Queen 
Landfill or the local Virginia Resources Commission 

(VMRC) to inquire about properly disposing of 
abandoned and derelict Vessels (ADV’s). 


